
Impacted by opioids?  

Board of Health 
Opioid Listening Session  

We 
want to hear

from you!

This listening session is co-hosted by
Franklin County boards of health and the

Franklin Regional Council of Governments.  

Online 
Monday, February 5th 

at 6:30 PM

Residents impacted by the opioid epidemic are invited to provide feedback
and ideas on how to spend settlement funds in our region. 

Note that funds available to small towns are in the range of $200-$2,000
per year –so expenditures will be small or infrequent.  

Recently, pharmacies and opioid manufacturers have settled state lawsuits. 
They are paying funds to towns to address the harms of the opioid crisis. 

Register here: 
https://bit.ly/3RUaIcE 
or scan QR code

You may join anonymously, 
email is required for Zoom link

https://bit.ly/3RUaIcE

